
 

To,          25-04-2023 
Shri.Nitish Kumar Ji, 
Honorable Chief Minister, 
Government of Bihar, 
Patana. 
 
Respected Sir, 
 
  Sub: Requested to intervene and direct the concerned Officials to  
                                negotiate and sort out the issues of Auto Rickshaw Workers 
                                issues and avert the proposed  strike on  27-04-2023-Reg 
 
I would like to draw your kind attention to the proposed Auto Rickshaw & E 
Rickshaw Drivers issues and the proposed strike on 27-04-2023. It has come to 
the notice of our Federation that the Auto & E Rickshaw Drivers are going on 
one day strike. They are suffering a lot on Route-Permit-Operation, heavy 
penalties and other issues. Your kind authority is requested to intervene and 
direct the concerned authorities to negotiate with the unions to sort out the 
issues and to avert the strike. 
 
The Workers are very much ambitious that their issues will be sorted out in 
your Government. But ironically they were forced to go on strike. At a time 
when the country is scheduled to go for Parliament elections and the entire 
opposition is gearing up to defeat the NDA at the centre, your kind authority is 
requested to take necessary steps to sort out the issues and avert the strike. 
            Yours Sincerely 

                  
            (R.LAKSHMAIAH) 
                     General Secretary 
 
 
                               


